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The BMS Project Announces Community 2023 Youth Sports  

Positive Advocates Community Outreach Program 

 
March 7, 2023 – On Tuesday evening, March 7th, theBMSproject.org’s Founder, Bob Martin, made a brief, pre-
meeting presentation to baseball coaches and attendees at the Blue Springs (Missouri) Baseball League 
preseason Coaches’ meeting.  Martin described theBMSproject.org’s mission to assist youth sports advocates to 
create positive competitive environments and experiences; as well as to promote mental health awareness and 
contribute to suicide prevention.   
 
During the presentation, the coaches’ cooperation was solicited to participate in theBMSproject.org’s 2023 
Community Outreach program.  The three-level Outreach program includes linking to theBMSproject.org’s 
website, distributing Positive Advocate Tips sheets at preseason team meetings, and inclusion in the distribution 
of a future, BMS Positive Advocate Tip of the Week program.  The three Tips sheets to be handed out at team 
meetings are:  1) Top Ten Tips for being a positive youth sport coach, 2) Top Ten Tips for being a positive youth 
sport parent and, finally, 3) Top Three Tips for Athletes encouraging them to be good teammates, remain 
positive and to share their feelings, when support is needed.  
 
BSB’s President Shawna Davis, Vice President Casey McGinnis and Secretary Laura Anderson encouraged 
attending coaches to support the efforts of theBMSproject.org in pursuit of their mission and endorsed the BMS 

Project’s motto: Together… here for our youth! 
 

 
Pictured: theBMSproject.org’s Founder, Bob Martin  
addresses the Blue Springs Baseball League coaches. 


